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13th of August 2024 
Holloway Park Community WhatsApp Channel 
Dear Residents of 2 and 4 Dalmeny Avenue,
We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you of a matter that concerns the safety and security of both our construction site at Holloway Park, Parkhurst Road, and your estate.
It has come to our attention that there have been instances of individuals trespassing onto our construction site through access points within your estate. This not only poses significant safety risks to the trespassers due to the dangers of an active construction area but also raises concerns about the potential for these individuals to attempt access to your properties.
We take this matter very seriously and are committed to ensuring the safety and security of our site and the surrounding community. To address this issue, we are implementing Increased Surveillance and Security personnel will be conducting more frequent patrols, especially during off-hours, to prevent and respond to any trespassing incidents.
We encourage all residents to remain vigilant and report any suspicious activities to both our site security team and local law enforcement. Your cooperation is vital in helping us maintain a safe environment for everyone.
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us on the details below. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter.
Thank you for your attention to this important issue.
Kind regards,
The Holloway Park Team
Contact details:
For any queries that you’d like to discuss, please contact us at:
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	www.hollowayparkcommunity.co.uk
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